
【Important Notice】Revisions of the train timetables 

 

 Odakyu Electric Railway will revise a part of train timetables as of March 18, 2023. The 

details are as follows. 

 

 １．Date of Revisions 

  From the first train on Saturday, March 18, 2023 

 

 ２．Details 

  The following changes apply to both the weekday and Saturday /Holiday timetables. 

(1) Following a timetable revision by Tokyo Metro Co., Ltd. and East Japan Railway 

Company, some inbound trains on the Chiyoda Line will change their destinations. 

(2) The plan will be changed to a slightly more relaxed operation plan at the Enoshima 

Line during morning rush hours when there are constant delays and at Limited 

Express Romancecar stops where platform doors are expected to be installed. 

 

 ３．Remarks 

  (1) No changes on Limited Express Romancecar Timetables.  

 (2) The timetable for each station will be posted on the station and website around 

early March.  
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